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Request for expenses incurred related to appeal of last council election. Also, request
for amount of all public funds spent related to legal action against the State of West
Virginia because of SB657

Jim Jenkins <wolftree123@gmail.com>
Fri 21-Feb-20 04:35
To:  Deb Kelly <dkelly@harpersferrywv.us>
Cc:  Wayne Bishop <wbishop@harpersferrywv.us>; Jay Premack <jpremack@harpersferrywv.us>; Christian Pechuekonis
<cpechuekonis@harpersferrywv.us>; Hardwick Johnson <hardwick.johnson@harpersferrywv.us>; Barbara Humes
<barbara.humes@harpersferrywv.us>; Kevin Carden <kevin.carden@harpersferrywv.us>; Charlotte Thompson
<charlotte.thompson@harpersferrywv.us>; Rob Snyder <rob@spiritofjefferson.com>

Dear Ms Kelly:

Could you please send the total amount spent by the Corporation of Harpers Ferry related to the
appeal of our last council election court ruling?  Kindly include all fees paid to lawyers and consultants.
Kindly include material costs, travel expenses and costs related to office staff working on this matter. 

Also, could you let me know total amount of  expenses to lawyers and consultants related to legal
action chosen by council last night due to SB 657.  I would appreciate updates on any public funds
spent related to the action against the State of West Virginia chosen by Town Council on Februrary 20,
2020.

Information will be provided to the local press in addition to the Washington Post so that our citizens
can be informed.

Thanks so much.

Jim Jenkins
601 Fillmore Street
Harpers Ferry, West Virginia 25425
571.209.7350


